
 
May 8, 2024 
 
 
Mayor Dana Ralph 
City of Kent 
220 Fourth Ave. S 
Kent, WA 98032 
 
Madam Mayor, 
 
As promised, the Council communicated with neighbors within our boundaries to gather data 
regarding the topic of abandoned vehicles shared at our annual meeting on April 23.  We did receive 
several responses which I am compiling below.  Neighbors in most cases indicated their wishes to 
remain anonymous so I will not be including names.  There were some who noted frustration with the 
process.  Those who shared also did indicate that Code Enforcement had been contacted but without 
results.  I will note those cases using an *.  I will also include some comments regarding the process 
noted with quotation marks and italics.   
 
“If there was a more clear way to report besides a call to Quinton (nice guy by the way) where parties 
could reference a record of some sort that would help I would believe.” 
 

 


